
Dear Governor Nikki Haley

I was diagnoses with an autoimmune Disease it will be three years this year.
Ihave tried applying for social security disability and I have been denied
twice. I'm not the only person who was an autoimmune disease that has
been denied social security disability they say it has to do with age but age
did not have anything to do with me getting this disease. It is not easy living
with lupus (systemic lupus erythematosus). Scene I have been diagnoses
with this disease it has took a lot away for my life. And it has put me in a lot
of deth that I can not get out of my parents are pay my current bills. There is
no nonprofit group that I can go to for help. So what must I do? Need help
right here in South Carolina please tell me were can I get HELP???????????

Thank You
Jacqueline Higgins




